
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Principal’s Message  

High Ability Writers Workshop: 
Last Wednesday and Thursday 15 of our Year 3-6 students attended a Writers 
Workshop with award winning author, Kirsty Murray. Our students spent the day with a 
group of students from 754 and Paynesville Primary working on their Writer’s Notebooks 
and learning to draw on inspiration from the world around them. Kirsty Murray had a 
wonderful way with the students and was most complimentary about the capacity and 
behaviour of our students. Please enjoy Joe Murphy’s short story featured on the next 
page.  
 
District Swimming: 
Tambo’s very own Super fish, Chili Kavadis represented the TUBBS network in freezing 
temperatures yesterday at the Bairnsdale Outdoor pool in the district level competition. 
Chili did an amazing job to finish 4th in Freestyle and 3rd in Butterfly – Well done Chili!  
 
Parent-Teacher Interviews: 
Parent-Teacher Interviews are a wonderful opportunity to catch up with your child’s 
teacher to discuss their academic and social progress and future goals for your child. 
Interviews will be held on Monday 22nd and Tuesday the 23rd of March from 3:30 – 
6:00pm. Bookings are now open on Xuno or you can call the office to make an 
appointment. 
 
Cross Country: 
It has been quite a challenge to set the date for the Cross Country due to the many 
complications COVID-19 creates in planning an event of this nature with Parks Victoria. 
I am happy to confirm the whole school Cross Country event will take place with our 
TUBBS network on Tuesday 20th April (first Tuesday back of Term 2), with a ‘back up’ 
date of Thursday 22nd April. Students have already started their training in their PE 
classes and are looking forward to the event. More information will come out closer to 
the event. 
 
Attendance: 
I would like to congratulate Tambo students and their families on having the highest 
attendance rate in our 16 school network. This demonstrates the high engagement levels 
of our students and our parents’ commitment to prioritising learning. Well done team!   
 
Learning at Tambo: 
This fortnight teachers have been discussing the quality of the written presentation of 
our students work and have noticed that we need to pay a little bit more careful attention 
to this detail across all curriculum areas. Teachers have been focusing on looking for a 
‘Presentation Catch’ (someone caught doing an amazing job), and have been sharing 
student successes throughout the classes. 
 
Keep up the fantastic learning everyone. I hope you all manage to do something special 
on this long weekend!  
 
Carly Miller 
Principal  

5Bs 

Be a Learner. 
Be Respectful. 

Be a Friend. 
Be Responsible. 

Be Safe.  
 

Upcoming Events 
Labour Day 

Public Holiday 
Mon 

8 March 

Stormbirds 
Program 

commences 

Wed  
10 March 

Book Club 
orders due 

Mon 
15 March 

AGM School 
Council 
meeting 
6:00pm 

Tue 
16 March 

Parent-
Teacher 

Interviews  

Mon & Tue 
22 & 23 
March 

Last Day of 
Term 1  

Thu 
1 April 

Term 2 
Commences 

Mon 
19 April 

TUBBS 
Cross 

Country 
Buchan Caves 

P-6 

Tues 
20 April 

 

4th March 2021 

“We are committed to being a Child Safe school.” 



 

SAND 

- Joe Murphy  
 

 

 

 



 

  

Yellow Room 

Blue Room 

Rainbow Room 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Red Room 

Orange Room 

Purple Room 



 

 



 

Bee Cards 
Yellow 
Arlo B 

Hannah 
Jess 

Matilda 

Blue 
Bodhi 
Harry 

Jye 
Tex 

Emma  
Hunter W 
Harley H 

Red 
Max  

Darcy 
Jesse 
Will 

Orange 
Isla B 
Iris 

Megan 
Rosalie 

Purple  
Joe 

Kaila 
Gemma 
Marlee 

 

LAKES ENTRANCE NETBALL ASSOCIATION 

JUNIOR NETBALL IS BACK! 
All inclusive, everyone welcome – Come give it a try! 

Every Wednesday for 5 weeks 
Skills and Games 

Cost: $30 
Under 9 & Under 11 4.00pm – 4.45pm 
Under 13 & Under 15 4.45pm – 5.30pm 

(Ages 7 – 15) 
Where:  Lakes Entrance netball courts (Football ground) Rowe St 

Register on the day! 

 

 
From East Gippsland Water – 

Looking to strengthen our community connection 
Do you have an interest in water and wastewater services in East Gippsland? Could you provide invaluable 

feedback on these services and fairly represent broader customer views? 

 

East Gippsland Water is seeking additional members to join its Customer Committee – to further strengthen its 

connection and engagement with customers. 

 

The call for new members is particularly timely. Preparations are underway for a comprehensive program of 

engagement that will consider East Gippsland Water customer priorities, needs and preferences and help drive 

how the organisation will develop into the future to serve its customers and the community better. 

 

The Customer Committee has a key role to play in ensuring customer views are carefully considered in relation 

to East Gippsland Water decisions on important water and wastewater issues, including future service priorities. 

 

These are volunteer positions. The committee usually meets every three months and reasonable travel costs will 

be covered.  

 

Members must be East Gippsland Water customers and will be appointed based on their ability to represent 

broad customer views.  

 

The deadline for applications is 5pm, Friday 26 March, 2021. 

For more information and an application form please go to East Gippsland Water’s website egwater@vic.gov.au. 

Alternatively, call 1800 671 841, or email hr@egwater.vic.gov.au. 

mailto:egwater@vic.gov.au
mailto:hr@egwater.vic.gov.au


 

Tambo Upper Primary School 

 

Uniform Order Form 2021 

 

Name:  __________________________ 

 

Item Size Unit Price Quantity Total 

Polo shirt with collar - jade w/ black 

panels Children’s sizes 

4,6,8,10,12,14,16 

 $22.00   

Hoodie – black 

Children’s sizes 6,8,10,12,14, Adult S 

 $33.00   

Polar fleece – vest 

Children’s sizes 4,6,8,10,12,14,16 
 $25.00   

Brimmed Hat with logo 

55cm, 57cm, 59 cm 
 $16.00   

Black beanie with logo  $10.00   

TOTAL     

 

Amount Paid:     Rec No#: 

 

Items taken: 

 

Invoice entered: 

 

Stocktake entered: 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council 

Sharon Mehlert (President), Dave Butler (Vice President), Matt Roberts (Treasurer), Carly Miller, Jim Peachey, Sharon Gilbert, 

Eric Cerda, Jo Prior, Mellissa Baker, Tiana Felmingham (Secretary), Bec Campbell, Dee Gossow and Tyson Murphy. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Tambo Upper Primary School 
890 Tambo Upper Rd Tambo Upper 3885 
 
Phone: 5156 4327 
Mobile: 0427 564 327 
E-mail: tambo.upper.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
 
Principal: Carly Miller 
School Council President: Sharon Mehlert 

Tambo Upper Primary 
School Strategic Goals 

To improve student Writing 

outcomes across the school 

To improve student Numeracy 

outcomes across the school 

To improve student levels of 

engagement in their learning 

 

 

 


